
 

 

  
February 9, 2021 
 
To Malarkey Roofing Products USA and Canadian Customers: 
 
 
Malarkey Roofing Products® is announcing a 5-7% price increase on all 
Residential and Commercial Roofing Products. This increase will go into 
effect for all United States and Canadian Customers on Monday April 5, 
2021.  
 
Our field representatives and regional management will be working 
with you prior to the increase for pricing adjustments for your territory.  
 
Orders shipped on or after April 5, 2021 will be invoiced at the new 
price regardless of order date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Malarkey Roofing Products.  
 
 

 
 
Rich Robbins 
Vice President | Sales & Marketing 
 
  
 
 
  


